[image: image7.jpg]


[image: image8.png]


 
	BRABIN’S ENDOWED PRIMARY SCHOOL




	

On behalf of all the staff and Governors at Brabin’s, I would like to wish all of our families a very Merry Christmas and a peaceful and healthy New Year!
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Clubs – Spring Term 1 2021
After school activities on offer during the next half term are:

STEM Club for Y3/4 pupils. This course has now been re-arranged and places have been allocated to pupils who originally signed up. - 5 week course on Thursdays 3.15-4.15pm (14th January – 11th February.)
Y6 Homework Club – continues on Wednesdays 3.15pm-4.15pm.

Y5/6 Sports Club (Thursdays) -  letter to follow.
Y1/2 Sports Club (Tuesdays) -  letter to follow.
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Y3/4 Ancient Egyptian Day
Monday 14th December 2020

Sycamore class will explore Ancient Egyptian life. They will be working with ‘Heritage Learning’ during the day and will have the opportunity to explore artefacts. 
We look forward to seeing them all dressed in Ancient Egyptian costumes!
Reception Visit to The Wild Boar Park- 7th December 2020
I’m sure the children will enjoy the visit where they will go on a nature trail and visit the animals.
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To support reading at home, we now have a phonics film clip to share with parents how the children are taught to pronounce all the letters of the alphabet. This can be viewed on the curriculum section of the school website. 
Further film clips will be added in the new year.

Thank you to Hamish who helped to make the film – a star in the making!

We hope you find this resource useful.
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Christmas Events 2020
Christmas Fun Days! 

(The children can wear non uniform on their given day.)
Reception: Monday 14th December
Y1/2: Wednesday 16th December
Y3/4: Tuesday 15th December
Y5/6: Thursday 17th December
On Friday 11th December we are supporting the Save the Children Christmas jumper day - £2 donation.  Y1/2 will also have a festive Literacy Show on this day.
Our Christmas dinner is on Wednesday 16th December. 
On Friday 18th December, 
we will have a virtual talent show so the children can still watch each other’s performances. 
Please view the class Christmas performances on the class pages of the school website from 14th December 2020.
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 Office

Dinner payments for this half term are due:  38 days: £78.20
Milk - please order by 11th 
December. Under 5's need to register on Milk4life to continue to receive milk (all details sent Parentpay on 18th November)

Breakfast & ASC bookings - please inform the office of any amendments to existing bookings or new bookings by Tues 8th Dec.
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Christmas Raffle – Friends of Brabin’s
Tickets and money to be returned Monday the 7th of December. 
The draw will take place on Friday the 11th December 2020.

Thank you for your support. Special thanks to the Knight family for their generosity in providing the prizes. 
Brabin’s Pre-School Hamper Raffle
Tickets £1

The draw will take place on Wednesday 16th December. Please send money on a named envelope. We are hoping to purchase some new role play equipment. Thank you!


Star of the Week

27th November
Reception: Lucinda R
Y1/2: Hamish F 
Y3/4: Oliver H
Y5/6: William B
4th December
Reception: Izabelle NW
Y1/2: Kenny H
Y3/4: Ellen J
Y5/6: Archie F
Headteacher Award: Joanna V, Alaya K and Aviah BB
Brabin’s Kindness Award: Eden D and Harry P
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